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tevy Heads
UV March
Of Dimes

Cdimty chapter chairman of the
Math of Dimes, Levy said:

SThere is nothing more nt

than making sure every
txy born in this county has
thf best chance to develop into
a formal, healthy person. That
is jwhy I aim working to see
that we have a successful fund
drive here thit January."

Levy is the father of two and
grandfather of seven.

"The shocking fact that the
nation's recent German measles
epidemic will be responsible for
between 15,000 and. 20,000 birth
defect babies this year should
serve to emphasize the serious-
ness of birth defect problems,"
he said.

Levy, chairman of the Clark1

Ceunty Juvenile Probation
Board since 1950. fe also vice
chairman of the Las Vegas
Housing Authority, serves on the
board of directors of the Na-

tional Housing commission, the
Southwest Regional Advisory
Board of Anti - Defamation
League and the Governor' s . Com-

mittee far Employment of the
Handicapped.

He cited the fact that an esti-

mated 250,000 American babies
are born each year with some
type of birth defect. "We must
provide funds for research to
solve this most serious medical
problem," he said.

: HARRY
Prominent super market op-

erator and former city commis-

sioner Harry Levy has been ap-

pointed general chairman- - for
the 1966 March of Dimes cam-

paign aaginst birth defects in
Clark County.

In accepting the appointment
frfm Virginia Zobrist. Clark
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